3/11/16, 1:48

From: Michael Laham <mlandel2012@aol.com>
To: liaison <liaison@leo.gov>
Date: Fri, Mar 11, 2016 1:48 am

To Cheryl, Supervisor,

We were not able to send Elana Laham's fingerprint file as an attachment to the e-mail we sent you
due to a failed delivery notice claiming the size was too big.

We were not able to send attachments D and F failed delivery notices due to them being to big!
Yet we were able to send Michael Laham's fingerprint file as an attachment.

Both Michael Laham's and Elana Laham's fingerprint files are the SAME SIZE.

How WEIRD!!! Why did your e-mail system accept one and not the other???

We have the coloured scanned copies of our fingerprints verifying that what we say is the truth.

You have the original fingerprints. Look at those as any two year old can see that there was never ever anything wrong
with Elana Laham's fingerprints.

Or you can give us another e-mail address that is not prejudiced against Elana Laham's fingerprint attachment.

From Michael Laham and Elana Laham
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